
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 9/4/2014 10:41:38 PM 
To: Solis, Maria (Maria.Solis@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Draft South Napa Earthquake Response 

Thanks. Would be great to see the additions. Have a good night. 

On Sep 4, 2014, at 10:13 PM, "Solis, Maria" <Mari3.Solis@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Perfect, thank you so much. I'll forward you what I add. I'm going to use this 
second opportunity to highlight all the PG&E positives since San Bruno. Sweet 
dreams 

Have a blessed and SAFE day :-) 

Original message 
From: "Allen, Meredith" 
Date:09/04/2014 9:16 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Solis, Maria" 
Subject: Draft South Napa Earthquake Response 

Maria, 

Attached is the draft response. Please let me know if this works. 

Thanks, 
Meredith 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/ 
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